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Quincy requests up to $500 from Capital funds to purchase floor mats from Kendrick Stationers.

Coldwater Branch has two requests:

1) 2 hand sanitizer pedestals with refills for public use: $195

2) The 55-inch TV used in the meeting room has died. We are attempting to repair. If repair is not
possible, we'd prefer to not wait until after the December meeting to replace. So we're provisionally
requesting up to $900 for replacement. If we can repair, though, we will.

Total: $1095

Note: the capital report shows the Coldwater Branch Capital as being in the negative territory. It isn't,
this is a temporary accounting issue from taking care of the elevator loan that will be fixed.

Submitted by John Rucker



